
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PE 

This half term we will be focusing on 

fundamental skills, whilst working together 

to promote team skills. PE sessions for both 

classes will be on a Friday each week. 

 Please send children with their kit on a 

Monday and it can remain in school until 

Friday as we have 2 PE sessions a week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

This half term we will be continuing with 

our focus on animals including humans, 

looking at basic needs. Later in the 

term, we will focus on the scientist Louis 

Pasteur, looking at what he discovered. 

 

 

Year 2 Autumn 2 

  

Art/DT  

In Art, we will be continuing 

our work learning about 

Giuseppe Arcimboldo, focusing 

on portraits. In DT, we will be 

creating a fruit salad using DT 

skills: cutting, peeling and 

grating.  

 

Literacy 

In Literacy we will be developing 

our creative writing skills. Our 

stimulus in Literacy is ‘It’s a no 

money day’ by Kate Milner. We 

will be creating our own diary 

recount, describing the 

experience of visiting a foodbank 

from a child’s perspective. 

 

 

Spellings/Home 

learning – Spellings 

and reading books will 

be sent home weekly. 

Please could you 

practise reading and 

spellings with your 

child as often as 

possible- Thank you.  

Maths 

This half term we will be learning how to 

apply addition and subtraction skills by 

adding and subtracting two-digit 

numbers. Later in the term, we will be 

focusing on multiplication, looking 

specifically at 2s, 5s and 10s.  

History/Geography 

In History, we will be learning and 

researching about the Romans. 

Throughout our history unit, we will be 

looking at who the Romans were and 

what impact they had on Britain.  

In Geography, we will be learning 

about our local environment, exploring 

where our local food sources are in 

Wheatley.  

 

World 

Hunger 

Reading 

Please read at home as much as you 

can to develop the children’s love of 

reading. Books need to be returned to 

school in their plastic wallets on a 

Monday and placed in the box in their 

classroom. Books will be changed and 

sent back out on a Tuesday.  

 

ICT –  

Over this half term the children will be exploring coding through the use of Beebots, 

where children will direct their partner using positional and directional language. 

Theme 

Over the half term, 

our theme will look 

at Foodbanks. We 

will look at what one 

is, what they do, 

how they help us 

and how we can 

support them. 

 

 


